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Broken Arrow Municipal Authority

Meeting of: 04-20-2021

Title:
Acknowledgement of the notification of the closing of the Consent
Order issued by Oklahoma Department of Environmental Quality for the
unpermitted discharges from the collection system

Background:

On March 6, 2018, the Oklahoma Department of Environmental Quality issued a Consent Order to the City of
Broken Arrow to address unpermitted discharges from the County Line Trunk Sewer. The discharges were due
to a lack of capacity in the trunk sewer due to the line size and corrosion failures. Substantial completion of the
rehabilitation of the County Line Trunk Sewer was achieved on October 2,2020. On March 30, 2021, ODEQ
sent a letter stating the Consent Order has been closed.

Total cost of compliance with the order was $16,419,885.

Cost: N/A

Funding Source: N/A

Requested By: Charles Vokes, Utilities Director

Approved By: City Manager’s Office

Attachments: ODEQ Letter
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File #: 21-504, Version: 1

Recommendation:

Acknowledge the notification of the closing of the Consent Order issued by Oklahoma Department of

Environmental Quality for the unpermitted discharges from the collection system.
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